
 

September 24, 2021 
 
PUBLIC HEARING - AMENDMENT TO ZONING BY-LAW 2583/P+D/15 
TO ADD SPECIFIC LAND USE REGULATIONS FOR SPECIAL CARE FACILITIES AND SPECIAL CARE 
RESIDENCES 
 
The Town of Inuvik proposes to amend Zoning By-law 2583/P+D/15 to add Special Care Residences and Special Care Facilities 
and to specify the development regulations for both types of development.  
 
Inuvik Town Council will hold a VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING at 7:00 p.m.  on Wednesday, October 13, 2021, in the Community 
Lounge (Second Floor) of the Midnight Sun Complex to hear any representations concerning the by-law amendment. 
 
A copy of the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment (NO. 2673) is available online at https://www.inuvik.ca/public-
hearings/ or may be inspected by the public at the Town Office during regular business hours. 
 
If you wish to make a presentation, please register in advance by contacting Grant Hood, SAO at the contact information below. 
 
To make a presentation, to provide a written submission for consideration at the hearing, or for further information, please 
contact: 
 
Grant Hood, Senior Administrative Officer 
Town of Inuvik 
2 Firth Street, PO Box 1160 
Inuvik  NT   X0E 0T0 
Phone: 867-777-8608 
E-mail:  sao@inuvik.ca  
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